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Year 2 Residential trip to Tattenhall – 20th – 21st March 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are very excited to have organised an educational visit to Cheshire County Council’s Tattenhall Outdoor 

Education Centre.  This residential visit is solely for year 2 children. We will leave school by coach at 9:15am 

on the morning of Thursday 20th March and the children will return to school by the end of the school day on 

Friday 21st March. 

  

Our school has used Tattenhall often in the past and we feel that this opportunity to give younger children 

the experience of a residential visit in a nearby location is most worthwhile. The Centre is fully adapted for 

primary schools and has a wide range of activities available both indoor and outdoor dependent upon the 

weather. The website below gives further information: 

https://conwaycentres.co.uk/tattenhall 

 

The cost of the visit is £145 per child. This includes an evening meal on Thursday, an overnight stay, 

breakfast and lunch on Friday, the cost of the coach travel, two activity sessions at Tattenhall, plus 

insurance. The children will require their own packed lunch for the Thursday lunchtime, which they can bring 

from home or order a school lunch. 

 

After confirmation from the centre, there will be a further information pack sent out including a breakdown 

of the activities that we will be participating in, an itinerary for the 2 days and a kit list.  

 

Thank you for your initial deposit of £50. The remaining balance of £95 should be paid by Wednesday 12th 

March 2025. This can be paid in full or by paying 1 instalment of £35 this month followed by a 

further 2 instalments of £30 between December and February, ensuring full payment is met before 

going on the trip. All payments to be made via ParentPay please. As this is a residential, if full payment is 

not made by the date of the trip your child’s place may be withdrawn. If you foresee a problem in meeting 

these payments, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Harrison or Mrs Paton to discuss the matter.  

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Hargreaves  Miss Speed 

Willow Class Teacher Pine Class Teacher 
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